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August 10, 2017 

 

 

 MID-YEAR PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 

 

Well summer is well on its way and things are running smoothly at the park. 

 

We had a great early BBQ and even a greater one the first weekend in August. Close to "90" friends and family 

showed up to enjoy the fellowship, great food and the fantastic entertainment.  Your board wants to thank 

the organizers and all the volunteers for putting on these wonderful events. 

 

We have put more sand on the beach and thanks to those who helped.  

 

We have had to install video surveillance in the park due to a rash of thefts, hopefully the word will get out 

and the thefts will stop.  

 

We have quotes coming in this week for the upgrades to the upper washrooms and for the pool refinishing.  

 

The pool will close around the middle of September for the work to proceed.  

 

Unfortunately, we still have some outstanding dues that were voted on and approved at the 2017 AGM, from 

some owners, the uncollected ones will be sent to a collection agency September 1, 2017.  

 

Minutes of the August board meeting are posted in the club house for anyone to view. 

 

I personally want to thank your board of directors and all our volunteers for working so hard to make this a 

great summer.  

 

Have a wonderful summer and see you soon.  

 

 

 

Don Schultz 

President 


